
 

 

 
 
 
October 15, 2019 
 
 
Mr. John Camp Via Electronic Mail 
City Manger 
City of San Augustine 
301 S. Harrison St. 
San Augustine, Texas  75972 
 
Re: FEMA Culvert Repairs 
 Summary of Bid Results 
 
Dear Mr. Camp: 

Bids on the above referenced project were publically opened at 2:00 p.m. on October 11, 2019 in the Council Chambers at 
San Augustine City Hall. A total of two (2) bids were received and reviewed by our office. Any exceptions to the bid 
requirements or irregularities in the required bid documents have been noted on the attached tabulation of the bids. 

As shown in the bid tabulation, the low bidder on the Base Bid was AR Brothers Construction Services, Inc. of San 
Augustine, Texas. Based upon our review of the information submitted by the low bidder, the list of similar project 
experience provided, and references contacted, AR Brothers Construction Services, Inc. appears to be qualified to perform 
the work required. 

Sincerely, 

KSA 
 
 
 
 
C. Daniel “Danny” Hays, P.E. 
Project Manager 
 
Enclosures (1) 
 
cc: File: SAU.009/Correspondence/Client 
 




